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SIR

I have the honour to refer to Agreements between the United States <
Canada set out in the exchanges of notes of August 1, 1951l and June
1961,(2) regarding the cost and operation of the continental radar defence sysi
within Canada.

I also have the honour to refer to recent discussions which have taken pl
between the representatives of our two Governments concerning the chang
requirements within the North American air defence system and the need
satisfy these requirements with maximum efficiency. In accord with and
support of these two purposes, the representatives of our two Governments hý
agreed to phase out certain of the radar stations which were established
accordance with the provisions of the 1951 exchange of notes referred to abo
On behalf of my Government, therefore, I have the honour to propose that 4
two Governments enter into an agreement in the following terms:

(a) the radars located at Edgar, Ontario; St-Sylvestre, Québec; Pare
Québec and Beaverbrook, Nova Scotia, will be deactivated as exPe
tiously as possible by the Canadian Government:
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ent.


